
 
 

REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Potential Policy Changes and/or By-law Amendments 
required to implement Residential On-street Permit 
Parking on streets that do not have permit parking in 
the Toronto and East York District – Placeholder 
Report 
 
Date:   August 22, 2017 
To:   Toronto and East York Community Council 
From:   Acting Director, Transportation Services, 

Toronto and East York District 
Wards:  Wards 14, 18, 19, 20, 21, 22, 27, 28, 29, 30, 31 and 32 
 
SUBJECT  
 
This is a place holder report to address a forthcoming report being prepared by 
Transportation Services to respond to a request from Toronto and East York 
Community Council, Item TE24.60, requesting a report on the potential policy changes 
and/or by-law amendments that would authorize on-street permit parking on streets that 
currently do not have permit parking in the Toronto and East York District. 
 
Transportation Services is still in the process of consulting with the City Solicitor in order 
to finalize the contents of the report. 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
Dave Twaddle 
Acting Director, Toronto and East York District 
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